RFPTECHTON0816
OEM Toner Cartridges

Addendum #2 – August 16, 2016

1. THE PROPOSAL DUE DATE HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 1, 2016 AT 11:00 AM. 

2. Rockwood School District has recently been added to an HP Supplies Big Deal to support this bid. Please contact Jamalyn.ackley@hp.com, with your HP loc ID and she will add you to the big deal. Jamalyn can also be reached at (303) 570-1745.

Questions & Answers
1. Can you provide any kind of history volume information from the District? The order history from last year was used to forecast the “Estimated Qty” in Column D on the vendor pricing sheet (Schedule A). This represents a typical year; however, this is an estimate and quantities for future orders will vary based on usage. 
2. Is Rockwood School District currently using an HP Big Deal Contract with your printers?  Yes
If so, would we be able to be named to it? Refer to Item #2 above. 
3. Can item number 64035HA and 12A7365 be quoted with the correct return program part number for bigger savings for the District? The District will consider alternate pricing for items 64035HA and 12A7365. Add the proposed item numbers and price to the Schedule A in a column next to the original item numbers.
[bookmark: _GoBack]4. Will the District provide bid tabulation results from the previous bid for the listed toner cartridges? This is the first time the District has issued a formal Request for Proposal for toner cartridges; therefore, bid tabulations are unavailable.
